Subject: [EXTERNAL] PDS CCB: Revised CCB-138 ready for us to consider again

Date: Monday, December 16, 2019 at 11:10:44 AM Pacific Standard Time

From: Steven Joy

To: EXTERNAL-Stein, Tom (US 6700-Affiliate), EXTERNAL-Stone, Jesse (398A-Affiliate), Law, Emily S (US 3980), Lynn Neakrase, Matt Tiscareno, Trent M Hare, Mark Bentley

CC: Ed Guinness

Folks -

Lyle has update CCB-138 and it's ready for us to review and vote on. I'm hoping that an e-vote will suffice but if not, the telecon will have to wait until the new year. Unless I hear otherwise, let's try to have the e-votes in by the 1pm PST on Thursday, December 19.

Thanks,

-Steve-

-- <u>CCB-138</u> Mismatch between context object types and values of <type> in <Observing_System_Component> class